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Dear Hounsfield Heights Neighbours, 
 
We hope everyone is doing well and has had the chance to enjoy the warm summer weather! We are pleased to 
provide our quarterly progress update detailed below. 
 

Documents Posted 
 
Updated documents are available on the Suncor website at: Suncor.com/Hounsfield-heights. Please reach out to us if 
you have any questions about the information in these documents. 
 

Updates 
 
Over the last few months, we have completed several activities, including: 
•   Soil vapour sampling program event (May 2023) 
•   Groundwater monitoring and sampling program event (July 2023) 
•   Monitored natural attenuation and microbial population sampling event (July 2023) 
•   Soil vapour and groundwater sampling report submissions 
•   Continued operation of the DPVE (Dual Phase Vacuum Extraction) 
 
 

Upcoming 
 
Planned Q3 2023 activities include: 
•   Hydraulic conductivity testing in select groundwater wells (August-September 2023) 
•   Soil vapour sampling program event (September 2023) 
•   DPVE system optimization testing (August-September 2023) 
•   Review of soil vapour wells which have been demonstrated to be consistently below guidelines to be  

        decommissioned with AEPA approval (Q3-Q4 2023) 
•   Review and update of the mall and 14th Avenue NW area guidelines (ongoing in 2023)   
•   Updates to conceptual site model (ongoing in 2023) 
•   Remedial options evaluation by Parsons (ongoing in 2023) 
•   Continued operation of DPVE system 

 

Contact Us 
 
If you have any questions, or need anything from us, please don’t hesitate to reach out. The Suncor team can be 
reached at  hounsfieldheights@suncor.com. As a reminder, if you would like this bulletin emailed to you, please 
send us your email address. 
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